

W. Reed Gusciora

Mayor

December 27, 2021

Honorable Kathy McBride, Council President City of Trenton/City Clerk's Office 319 E. State Street Trenton, NJ 08608

Re: Request for Special Meeting of the City Council

Dear Madam President:

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:69A-179, I am requesting a special meeting of the City Council to be held on Thursday, December 30, 2021 at 5:30 pm.

The purpose of the meeting is as follows:

- Resolutions and Ordinances from various Departments that are important to move the City of Trenton forward. The Department of Finance has financial obligations to maintain. If this Special Meeting is not held, the City will not be able to pay bills and issue paychecks to City employees in January 2022.
- The items we are requesting to put on the Special Meeting docket are attached to this letter. We have included only those items that are both important and time sensitive.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Honorable W. Reed Gusciora, Mayor

Attachment

C: City Trenton Council Members
Arch Liston, Chief of Staff
Adam E. Cruz, Business Administrator
Wesley Bridges, City Attorney
Matthew Conlon, City Clerk